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- Final response to referees and to editor - 
 
 
Dear Editor, dear Referees, 
 
We are happy that our revised version of the manuscript has been accepted and, once again, would like to thank 
you for a thorough and very helpful review of the paper. We have now uploaded the final version. With respect to 
the previous revised version one minor change has been introduced:  
 
In line 181 (page 5) we changed “and serious simulation deficiencies that potentially affect our analysis” to “and 
simulation deficiencies that potentially affect our analysis”, i.e. we removed the word “serious” from this sentence. 
After an additional assessment we believe that this revised phrasing better reflects the actual issue and the fact 
that results considering the two models removed from the full set are very similar to the results for the reduced set 
of models. It is also better in line with the suggestions of referee 3. 
 
We hope this minor adjustment is considered as being appropriate. 
 
With kind regards and, again, thanks for your work, 
 
Sven Kotlarski 
(on behalf of all co-authors) 
 


